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Tricia Melillo

From: Marlise Bryant <marlisehome@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, January 2, 2022 3:43 PM
To: James Gray; Regina Birdsell; Ruth Ward; Donna Soucy; Rebecca Perkins Kwoka; Tricia 

Melillo
Cc: Kevin Avard
Subject: Regarding Your Jan 10 Redistricting Vote

Dear Senate Election Law Committee members: 
 
New Hampshire is a "purple state" with 277,720 registered Democrats, 267,526 Republicans and 324,802 Undeclared 
voters as of Sep 2021.  
 
No one Party dominates NH, and no NH resident should have to take "red" or "blue" into account when we consider 
moving around the state.  We are purple. All votes still count. 
 
We the People of NH want to select our elected officials, we do NOT want elected officials to select their voters.  My 
town was one of many that voted in March 2021 for Non Partisan redistricting because we do not support Republicans 
trying to create pre-determined voting areas.     
 
Please support the will of the voters over the Republican Party's efforts to dictate voting outcomes. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Marlise Bryant 
Hollis, NH 


